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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Welcome to Year 5!  
 
This term we will be reading the book ‘Kensuke’s Kingdom’ by Michael Morpurgo. 
We have some books in school but if you would like to buy the book so they 
can read along in class then it might help them with their learning. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
To find out more about the book please go to the BBC bitesize Daily Book Club 
website: https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zvbf382  
 
To help us with our grammar you can review these BBC bitesize pages: 
 

What is a verb? 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zwwp8mn/articles/zpxhdxs  

What is an expanded noun phrase? 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zwwp8mn/articles/z3nfw6f  
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Here is a picture of some of the characters you might meet in the story. Can 
you find some of the words in the word search? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We hope that you have a great year 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
The Year 5 Team  


